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Good afternoon:
I read the Federal Register notice and was pleased to read such a rational approach to
protecting privacy.  As a senior citizen and one who has been involved in the discussion of the
intersection of privacy, technology and privacy for  nearly 15 years, I see only one gap:  a
comprehensive campaign to educate the public about staying secure on the Internet which will
also help protect privacy.  I believe the "See Something, Say Something" campaign is a model
for how the US government could approach a similar educational public relations campaign
related to privacy.  Let's engage the AARP and other organizations to help reach the general
public as well as our most vulnerable citizens.

Respectfully submitted,
Kathleen Carroll  CIPP   CiPP/G

-- 
Kathleen

In a democracy, agreement is not essential; participation is.
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